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Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 

From: Mull, Donna, EMNRD Sent: Tue 3/21/2006 9:47 AM 

To: Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 

Cc: 

Subject: RE: NSL-5346(SD) 

Attachments: 

You are correct. I must have looked at the pool map wrong that day. Thanks again. Have a nice day. Donna 

From: Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 
Sent: Thu 3/16/2006 4:20 PM 
To: Mull, Donna, EMNRD; Williams, Lana 
Cc: Williams, Chris, EMNRD; Jim Bruce; Kautz, Paul, EMNRD; Williams, Chris, EMNRD 
Subject: RE: NSL-5346(SD) 

Donna: 

Has there been a nomenclature change to the San Andres formation in the N/2 of Sec. 4-T22S-R37E that I'm 
not aware of? 

In reviewing Apache Corporation's application and preparing the subject administrative order, I found that: (i) 
the NE/4 of Sec. 4 is within the Eunice-San Andres Pool (24150) boundary (see Division Nomenclature Order 
No. R-l 1818); and (ii) the NW/4 of Section 4 is within the Southwest Eunice-San Andres Pool (24180) 
boundary (see Division Nomenclature Order No. R-l 1728). 

Instead of the Division correcting Division Administrative Order NSL-5446 (SD). Shouldn't Apache 
Corporation be amending their APD and C-102 for the Rinewalt Well No. (30-025-37750) showing the correct 
pool? 

cc File: NSL-5446 (SD) 

From: Mull, Donna, EMNRD 
Sent: Wed 3/15/2006 8:07 AM 
To: Williams, Lana 
Cc: Stogner, Michael, EMNRD; Williams, Chris, EMNRD 
Subject: NSL-5346(SD) 

Lana, Apache needs to send Mike Stogner, OCD Santa Fe a correction on the NSL-5446(SD). Location of this 
well will not be in the Southwest Eunice-San Andres (24180). But will be in the Eunice San Andres (24150). 

Thank you, Donna 
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